
 

 

Braunston Parish Council 
 Annual Parish Meeting held in the Village Hall on 

Monday 1st October 2018 

Minutes 

  

Present 

In the Chair: Chris Johnson 

Mesdames:   Iddins, Longworth & Stapley 

Messrs:         Mawer, Newman, Pomfret, Pritchard & Sabin  

  

Apologies for absence: Peter Biggs & Sue Harrison     

 

18.10.01 Open forum for Members of the Public 

 There were no members of the public present 

 

18.10.02 Declaration of Interest 

  

Chris Johnson is on Your Café Management Committee and vice chair and 

trustee of Braunston Charities 

 

Sue Harrison owns land potentially part of the Braunston Trail and chair of 

Twinning Association 

 

Graham Newman is a trustee of Braunston Charities 

 

Jason Pritchard is on Your Café Management Committee and is District 

Councillor for Braunston and Welton 

 

John Pomfret is treasurer of the Twinning Association  

 

18.10.03 Approval of Last Meetings Minutes (3rd September 2018) 

 It was proposed by Jo Longworth, seconded by Lizzie Iddins and approved that 

the minutes be signed as a true record.  

 

18.10.04 Clerks Actions since last meeting 

 The report was received and noted 

 

18.10.05 County & District Councillors Report 

 County: No report 

  

District: Jason reported that there was a full council meeting on Thursday. At 

a recent Senior Management Meeting £30k was allocated for support to a bus 

service in the Spratton area. 

 

18.10.06 Finance Report 

 The clerk presented the monthly accounts report; it was proposed by Graham 

Newman, seconded by Sandra Stapley and carried that these be accepted. 

 

Accounts for Payment 

It was proposed by Jason Pritchard, seconded by Graham Newman and carried 

that these amounts be paid. 

 

18.10.07 Editorship of BVN  

 Jo Longworth volunteered to join the team with Alan Mawer and Sandra 

Stapley. The clerk offered to help with the February edition as he has 

previously edited the BVN. The clerk agreed to update Jenni with the new 

team plans, he also agreed to contact the printer regarding software required.  

 



 

 

18.10.08 Conservation Area Consultation 

 It was agreed that John Pomfret circulate suggested changes to the rest of the 

council before final submission. 

 

18.10.09 Footpath Working Group 

 The Parish Council agreed to support the submission of the Modification orders 

for ED5 and ED15 

 

The clerk reported that the Planning Inspectorate have instructed NCC to 

determine the Modification order on the Station yard footpath application.  

 

18.10.10 Butlins Hill and Harrow Lane Hedges 

 It was agreed that the clerk would write to both landowners and ask them to 

arrange for the hedges to be cut. It was also agreed to add the hedges on 

Barby Road. 

 

18.10.11 Braunston Charities 

 No report 

 

18.10.12 Bus Routes 

 It was reported that no response has been received. Malcolm Longley would be 

approached to contact James Loader directly 

 

18.10.13 Community Car 

 Lizzie reported that the community car had travelled 546 miles in September. 

 

18.10.14 Jetty Fields 

 Laura Cooper agreed to act as chair of the subcommittee 

 

18.10.15 Playing Fields 

 The skate park opening event was very successful and many villagers 

attended, special thanks to Chris Eyles and Liam Payne who donated items to 

make the event so successful. 

 

18.10.16 Police Liaison 

 Graham reported to date there has been no contact from the new PCSO 

 

18.10.17 Village Hall 

 Jason reported that Lizzie is doing a good job as bookings secretary and that 

the new windows have been installed 

 

18.10.18 Your café 

 No meeting 

18.10.19 Items for Circulation 

 There were none that had not been circulated electronically 

 


